
 

 

 

 

 
 

Beginning March 15th, 2021 Passaic County’s Emergency Assistance program begins.  In order to qualify for 
Emergency Assistance, individuals must be actively receiving LIHEAP benefits; individuals can apply for LIHEAP 
until June 30, 2021. 
 
Passaic County Home Energy offices are presently closed to the public due to the Covid pandemic.  We are 
accepting new applications and Emergency Assistance requests by mail, email, fax and drop-off.  Please 
contact us at 973-569-4032, or email us at energyassist@passaiccountynj.org. 
 
We look forward to assisting you.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Passaic County Division of Weatherization and Home Energy 
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